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Dear Pastor and friends:           

Great Church Planting Conference in Salta, Argentina
 

      Our Spring Church Planting Conference was in the city of 
Salta, in the northwest corner of Argentina and it was a 
very, very good meeting. The themes were: Planting a 
church and taking it to be self supporting, and How to revive 
a stagnant church.  The speakers presented some good, 
practical teaching and advise.  There were 12 pastors and 
their families present, representing 6 different Provinces, 
mostly of that region. 
   

 

       We want to thank each church who gave special 
offerings to assist a pastor and his family in traveling to and 
from the conference. They were very appreciative of the 
help, and excited about putting the teachings into practice 
on their return.  We also appreciate your investment in the 
work here.  Now 
we are looking 

forward to seeing what the Lord is going to do in the 
next 6 months in these churches. Each pastor left with 
a desire to take their churches to be self supporting, 
raise up future pastors, and start new works. 

      
     At the meeting,  we also approved a project to help the church in Ojo de 
Agua purchase the materials needed to finish the stucco of the sides and 

back of their new building, and all the inside walls.  
Each church is raising a special offering for this project, and the total 
is comitted. We praise the Lord for the willing attitude of these 
pastors in helping a sister church. 
  
 

      This Church Planting Ministry would not have been possible without your prayers and financial 
support over the years.  Thank you so very much. 
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